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12. Financial Capacity  
 
 
The following documents verify the financial capacity for this project.  
 













 
 
 
 
 
8/31/17 
 
  
Jay Waterman 
Development Director 
Portland Housing Development Corporation 
14 Baxter Boulevard 
Portland, Maine 
 
  
RE: Letter of Interest – Front Street, LP (“Partnership”) 
 
Dear Jay: 
 
We are pleased to provide this letter of interest for the new construction of affordable housing in 
Portland, Maine. As you know, Northern New England Housing Investment Fund (“NNEHIF”) invests in 
community-based projects receiving the federal Low Income Housing Tax Credit. We understand that 
you anticipate a reservation of 2018 credit in the amount of $795,000  from MaineHousing.  
 
Upon satisfactory resolution of addressing the current funding needs, we would be interested in investing 
$6,836,316exchange for a 99.99% limited partnership interest in the Partnership. Approximately 30% of 
these funds would be available from CLC and throughout construction.  
 
This letter of interest is conditioned on the Fund conducting all customary underwriting and due 
diligence and receipt a final pro-forma, approved by MaineHousing, that addresses any additional loans, 
grants, fees or other sources. 
 
A more detailed letter of interest will be provided once all the capital sources have been identified.  
 
We wish you great success in your application and look forward to our continued work together. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tom MacDonald 
Vice President, Acquisitions 
NNEHIF 
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